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One of the most reliable bookstores for modern lit. has 
fallen into the path of quick profit: the new management
of The Gotham Book Mart has ignored payment requests for 
Wormwoods 27-34. Consequently we have discontinued all 
shipments and advise others to do likewise. Peace Eye 
Bookstore, also of New York City and owing for Wormwoods 
30-36, has been dropped. Wormwood refuses to contrib­
ute to these stores' "authentic atmosphere."
Information: The regular subscription rate for Wormwood 
is $3.50 to individuals and $4 to institutions for four 
consecutive issues released at irregular intervals with­
in the period of a year's time. Single copies are $1 
per postpaid anywhere in the world. Patrons' subscript­
ions are $6 for four issues with signed yellow-page 
sections. A very limited number of issues #16-23 and 
# 25-37 are still available at a rate of $4 for four 
issues. Special prices can be quoted for issues #1-15 
and #24 when and if they can be located. We buy old 
copies if in good condition. Complete sets of Wormwood 
currently sell for approximately $100 on the rare book 
market .
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